
 

 

 
 
 

Minutes 
 

Sept. 14, 2020 

Zoom videoconference 

 

• Update on town projects—Jeff 

o Multi-Use Trail on track for mid/late Oct completion 

o Glastonbury Blvd construction (with ped friendly improvements) on track for 

mid/late Oct completion 

o CRCOG grant application proceeding – if approved will fund additional cycling 

friendly improvements 

▪ The grant applications are for the Western Blvd./Eastern Blvd. connection 

between the two off-road trails and for the area of Main St. between 

School St. and New London Tpke. 

o Main St side walk construction proceeding 

o Proposal under consideration (but not funded) to have a pedestrian crossing at 

Main/Buttonball 

o Next spring remains target for Putnam Bridge connection 

o Awaiting input from Richard Johnson on next connection to MUT 

• Climate Ride 2020—Dennis 

• Health Dept. grant 

o $8300 over two years, and part of it planned to enhance the crushed gravel trail 

behind community center 

o What do we recommend for the first part? 

• Gift for new trail—Eileen, Jeff 

o Options: 

▪ Way Finding Signs (see possible images for the signs below) 

▪ Benches 

▪ Repair Station (see an example of a repair station below) 

▪ Environment Education Signs 

o Decision on hold – pending Health Dept decision to fund Way Finding Signs  

• Town Planning & Zoning, Chase Bank plan—Deb 

• Age-friendly community update—Jeff 

• Safety education for cyclists—Dan 

• Communication—email, Facebook page, Web site 

o Emails sent to BWG were not received between April and September – problem 

fixed 



 

 

o Alan to send Bike Trail pictures to Dennis to post to website 

• “Parking lot”—Bicycle Friendly Facility program, bike track 

• Treasurer’s report—Dan 

 
 



 

 

 


